From: Karyn Hannigan

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass...
Date: Saturday, December 16, 2017 10:42:09 AM

Karyn Hannigan
56 Durham Road
Dover, NH 03820

December 16, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

PLEASE!! There is NO advantage to citizens of NH. Northern Pass admits there will be adverse impact
in many ways, especially our environment! There will be no cost reduction for any of us! What is the
point? My bills are more than high enough...and history tells me that my bills will increase with so-
called improvements...but the actual facts [paying for Canada's burial of lines] ‘guarantees’ the overall
budget cost prevents any possibility of less cost.

Sincerely,
Karyn Hannigan
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